
BRISTOL SCHOOL DISTRICT #1
Being a positive and lasting influence for all!

Friday, October 6, 2023
Dear Bristol Families,
Please review the important upcoming announcements compiled by Bristol’s Administrative Team.
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 10/10/23 - 4K-5th Grade Students ONLY - Seal-A-Smile Permission Slip Deadline! Seal-A-Smile will be returning to Bristol School to assess and
determine if sealants can be done. If appropriate, a fluoride treatment and toothbrush instructions along with a new toothbrush will be provided.
Paper permission slips were sent home with 4K-5th grade students on 9/29. If you would like your child to participate, please sign and return the
form to the School Office by Tuesday, October 10th. Late permission slips will not be accepted.

● 10/11/23 - EARLY RELEASE! Don’t forget - our second early release is Wednesday, October 11th. Student dismissal is at 1:15pm!
● 10/18/23 - Deadline to Turn in Your PTO Middle School Dance Permission Slip! Click here to download and print the permission slip for the

Masquerade Ball Middle School Dance. Permission slips must be turned in to the school office, with payment, by October 18 in order to attend the
dance. Hard copy forms were sent home with 6th through 8th grade students today 10/6/23. Your child will receive a wristband on the day of the
dance, which will serve as their ticket. We hope your middle schoolers can join us at this exciting event!

● 10/19/23 - Bristol PTO Meeting: All are welcome to attend to learn more about the PTO. The meeting will take place at Bristol School (LGI) from
6:00-7:30pm. Check the PTO web site in the coming weeks for the meeting agenda: https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/parents/bristol-pto.cfm.

● 10/20/23 - Middle School Dance Help Needed! Save the date for the middle school Masquerade Ball. The dance will be open to Bristol students in
grades 6-8 and will take place from 6-8pm at Bristol School. Dress is semi-formal. Registration opens next week! We need your help to make this
dance a success! Ways to help include:

1. Volunteer opportunities include decorations and set-up, chaperoning, clean-up crew, concession workers, etc. Please sign-up to volunteer by
clicking on the sign-up genius available here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094BADAD2FA6FCC52-middle1.

2. Donate decoration items through our Amazon Wish List, available here: https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1LS0OMD585C97?ref_=wl_share.
● 10/21/23 - PTO Meyer Family Farm Bristol PTO Fall Fundraiser!Watch for a flyer coming home to show with your purchase. A portion of sales

will go to the PTO to support staff and students.
● 10/23/23 - 3 Year old Birthday Party! New or soon to be 3 year olds are welcome to Bristol School on October 23rd from 11:15am to 12:30pm for

a birthday party and developmental screening. Children and parents will play, sing a happy birthday song and have a birthday treat. Children will
also be screened by our team in the areas of language/communication, academics/cognition, social/emotional skills and motor skills. Questions
and/or to register please email: rudolph.kim@bristol.k12.wi.us.

● 10/24/23 - PTO Family Event to Build Your Own Monster! You bring the box, your kiddos and we will have supplies! Families will be gathering on
Tuesday from 5-7pm to build monsters for the PTO Trunk which will be displayed during the Growing with Bristol Trunk or Treat (11/28) at 4pm.

● 10/25/23 - After-School Parent Teacher Conferences: Full school day for students!
● 10/26/23 - Morning Parent Teacher Conferences & Afternoon Teacher Work Time: No School for Students!
● 10/27/23 - No school for students and teachers!

Important Reminders:
● NEW! Appropriate Weather Wear: As the temperature varies, please be sure to dress your children appropriately for the weather. Our goal is to

have students outside for regularly scheduled recess.
● NEW! Bristol’s Virtual Backpack: Unzip Bristol’s Virtual Backpack located on the district website to learn more about upcoming community events

and opportunities! Every Friday, Bristol’s Weekly Administrator Updates will continue to include the Virtual Backpack Quick Link at the bottom of the
message!

● REMINDER! Phase 1 Construction Before & After Video: This video clip shows a before and after photo collage highlighting projects completed
during our Phase 1 construction!

● REMINDER! Birthday Treats: Students are allowed to bring treats to school to share with their homeroom classmates to celebrate their birthday.
This year, students are allowed to bring treats that are homemade; however, families must provide a list of ingredients for allergen information.

● REMINDER! Halloween Costumes: As Halloween approaches please keep the following expectations in mind before you send your student to
school. Any costumes or dress up should be school appropriate, comply with all school rules, and be free from religious, political/socially
controversial or inappropriately scary themes. There is an expectation that masks and props will not be worn or used during class, learning time,
transitions, lunch or recess, but are welcome at classroom or grade level celebrations. No props or costumes should have weapons, and any props,
masks, costumes deemed inappropriate will be asked to be removed.

● REMINDER! Student Publication Permissions: The window for families to update publication permissions through Skyward: Family Access
accounts has closed. Any families that want to update their child’s permission for Bristol School to use their photo, name, work, voice or video at the
yearbook, district website/social media or out of district communication must now email contactus@bristol.k12.wi.us.

Celebrations!
● BRISTOL’S ADVANCED BAND PROGRAM! Our advanced band students will return to Milwaukee Bucks’ Center Court on 12/11 during the

Milwaukee Bucks vs. Chicago Bulls Basketball game! Our players will again have the opportunity to play the pre-game as well as The Star
Spangled Banner at half-court! Go Renegades!

● BRISTOL SCHOOL BOARD! Bristol School District students benefit every day from the leadership and vision of our school board. Oct. 1-7 is
Wisconsin School Board Week so take time to thank these dedicated school leaders!

QUICK LINKS
Virtual Backpack Web Page District Communication Web Page District Events Calendar Web Page Bristol Student Recognition Web Page

2023-2024 School Calendar Student Arrival &
Dismissal Information Bristol PTO Bristol Booster Club’s Facebook Page

https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/school/home/OCT-2023-Seal-A-Smile-Permission-Slip.pdf
https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/parents/PTO/10202023PTOMasqueradeBallPermissionForm.pdf
https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/parents/bristol-pto.cfm
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094BADAD2FA6FCC52-middle1
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1LS0OMD585C97?ref_=wl_share
mailto:rudolph.kim@bristol.k12.wi.us
https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/district/virtual-backpack.cfm
https://youtu.be/SRZbkrIEy7E?si=V_VLbRsAQBitHPxK
https://youtu.be/SRZbkrIEy7E?si=XgPtDOAltKNF91VE
mailto:contactus@bristol.k12.wi.us
https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/district/virtual-backpack.cfm
https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/district-communication.cfm
https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/calendar.cfm
https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/district/bristol-student-recognition.cfm
https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/FY24registration/23-24-School-Calendar.pdf
https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/school/index.cfm
https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/school/index.cfm
https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/parents/bristol-pto.cfm
https://www.facebook.com/bristolschoolboosterclub?scrlybrkr=e70bfd31

